


Newry Street Unite and arrangements with regards to Coronavirus (Covid-19) 
 

NOTICE! 16th March 2020 
Due to the evolving situation and ongoing concerns with Coronavirus (Covid-19), the Management Com-

mittee of Newry Street Unite have made the decision to close our community centre with immediate 
effect. 

 
Our main priority at this time is the Health, safety and well-being of our staff, volunteers and wider com-

munity. We will be distributing information to every household in the area with the support we can offer at 
this challenging time. We will review re-opening after March 30th and all activities will be rescheduled for 

a later date. 
 

We are asking you all to support COVID-19 community help Kilkeel and surrounding areas.  The centre will 
have a donation box outside the door where you can drop off non perishable items.  This will be the yellow 

grit box Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday between 10.00am to 2.00pm. See list for some suggestions.  
 

If you are elderly, vulnerable and or self-isolating we can provide support with collecting a prescription, 
shopping or anything else you might need.  

 
Please keep checking on our Facebook Page for updates and check the newsfeed on our website if you do 

not use Facebook.  
 

Follow all the advice from the Health professionals and stay safe.  
 

Let us be as creative as possible in how we can keep a safe distance and support each other.  
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